



Company Canteen Rates Hike Circular to Employee
Dated: December 23th, 2017

Notice / Circular

This circular for change in canteen rates is meant to inform the employees that the food items in the canteen menu have been slightly increased. Such a decision has been taken by the canteen manager and administrative authorities by keeping in mind increased prices of raw materials and other products used for cooking meals in the canteen. The new rates for food items are subject to change from December 26, 2017. Along with this, every bill will have CGST and SGST levied on the total price. 
We hope that the company employees will be supportive in the decision because of the hike in prices of vegetables and materials. For the updated rates, the employees can consult with the canteen manager and check the new menu that will be available in the canteen premises from day after tomorrow onwards. 

Thank you very much in advance for your co-operation and taking the administrative decision in a favorable manner. 

Regards,

Rajesh Khandelwal

Admin Head



